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Hello all-
 
This email is regarding the S-Designation approval for the course ECON3900.01S. As requested,
Darcy submitted a response to our committee’s review to provide some clarification and additional
information. I am pleased to share that we have reviewed the additional information and
determined that the course qualifies for an s-designation. We have approved the course in the
curricular system.
 
Darcy, thank you for your continued assistance as we have worked through this process. Your
response to our questions was complete and thorough, and it was incredibly helpful. We are
excited to see this course join the list of s-designated courses at Ohio State, and we look forward to
seeing what your students will accomplish!
 
If there are any further questions, please let me know.
 
Best,
 

Harmony Cox Program Coordinator
The Service-Learning Initiative
Room 204 | 53 W. 11th Columbus, OH 43210
614-247-4439 Office | 614-292-0555 Fax
hcox@esue.ohio-state.edu | service-learning.osu.edu
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